DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY, PACIFIC
FORT SHAFTER, HAWAII 96858-6100

April 11, 2001

G6/Deputy Chief of Staff
For Information Management

Mr. Kyle Kajihiro

American Friends Service Committee
2426 O’ahu Avenue

‘Honolulu, Hawaii 96822

Dear Mr. Kajihiro:

Your February 20, 2001 Freedom of Information Act letter addressed to
CINCPAC/JOIPA was referred to this command and other military departments in
Hawaii. A search for the depleted uranium records within this command was
negative.

I hope this information is of assistance.

Sincerely,

L
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‘Gerald C. Govier
Chief, Records and Publications



